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Comment description: Dear Commission Members.

My wife and I strongly disagree with the Commission staff reccomendation to deny the
Avista gas rate hike.

First: Several small increases which occur close to the time when the utilities cost of
gas goes up are easier on most budgets than holding off and giving us a big increase later
on.

Second: If we pay more when costs are going up, it makes sense to consumers. The last
increase from Avista was delayed so long that rates across the country were typically
going down while ours were going up. Consumers were very unhappy, Avista was unhappy and
the IPUC looked incompetent.

Third: Nothing promotes conservation as well as higher prices.
Fourth: Let the people who are consuming gas at that time period (or as close to that
time as possible) pay for the increase. It seems very unfair to make people, a year or

two later, get a big price increase to make up for a shortfall when they may not have been
consumers or even residents at the time the first increase in prices was requested.

Let the market work. Keep social engineering out of the adjustment process.
Respectfully,

Richard and Donna Hutter
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